
 
 
  
 
Summer 2023 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We are the Head Boy and the Head Girl of Abbot’s Lea School – a truly amazing school for students 
aged 3-19 with Autism. 
 
Our job as Head Students is to work with our Headteacher, Mrs Hildrey, to make Abbot’s Lea the 
best specialist school in the world! 
 
As you may be aware, schools funding is a problem and so, even though Mrs Hildrey and the 
Governing Body manage our school budget really well, there is hardly any “spare” cash for things 
that we would love to experience before we leave school. 
 
One of such opportunities is travel. Not many of us have ever had a chance to travel away from 
home and so, as Head Students this year, we are determined to leave our own legacy by creating 
a chance for all students (who wish to) to go on at least one residential trip in their school lifetime. 
 
To achieve this mission, we need al the help we can get. We have organised a Summer Fair for 
Saturday, 1 July 2023 (12:00-15:00) here at our school grounds. This will be day of fun for all of 
the students, staff, families and the local community. It will also be a day of raising funds for the 
first-ever residential trips for every student who wishes to attend it! 
 
We are hoping you can help by: 
 

1. Making a money donation – anything you can spare will help! 
2. Making an item donation – for the tombola or auction – anything from chocolate, cosmetics 

sets, new toys, bottles of alcohol, tickets to a concert, game or event, signed football shirts, 
any other valuables, etc 

3. Making a donation of a voucher for a service or experience – a hairdressers/barbers, nail 
artists, beauticians, restaurant or café meals, car service, hotel stay, spa break, etc 

4. Volunteering to help run the Summer Fair 
5. Attend with your family and friends to spend money on the day! 

 
Every penny will go towards this fundraising effort and we want you to know that, by getting 
involved, you would directly transform the lives of your people with complex needs. 
 
We would love to have you onboard – if you can help, please contact: 
reception@abbotsleaschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Head Boy      Head Girl 
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